
 

Jackson Environment and Planning Pty Ltd |  ABN 43 614 057 788  
Suite 102, Level 1, 25-29 Berry St, North Sydney  NSW  2060 

T: 02 8056 1849 | M: 0411 060 478 | E: admin@jacksonenvironment.com.au  

3rd March 2021 
 
Mr Will Hodgkinson 
Team Leader 
Industry Assessments 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
Locked Bag 5022 
Parramatta  NSW  2124 
 
By email to: William.Hodgkinson@planning.nsw.gov.au; and Cc: Mr Bruce Zhang, Senior 
Environmental Assessment Officer, Bruce.Zhang@planning.nsw.gov.au  
 
Dear Mr Hodgkinson, 

Re: Kariong Sand and Soil Supplies Facility (SSD-8660): Request for Additional Information 

I refer to your letter of 4th February 2021 regarding your Request for Additional Information 
on Kariong Sand and Soil Supplies Facility development application (SSD-8660) in response to 
the public exhibition process. 

The comments in the request for additional information have been reviewed and, where 
appropriate, addressed in detail.  A summary of where and how each comment has been 
addressed is provided at Attachment 1. Further advice is given in Attachments 2-6. 

I trust the attached information fulfils your requirements to assist in finalisation of the 
assessment of this project. 

Should you need anything further, do not hesitate to contact me.  

Yours sincerely, 

 
Dr Mark Jackson B.Sc. (Hons), PhD, Grad. Cert. Mgmt., Exec. Masters Public Admin. (USYD) 
Director 
Jackson Environment and Planning Pty Ltd 
Suite 102, Level 1, 25-29 Berry St, North Sydney  NSW  2060 
T: (02) 8056 1849 or M: 0411 060 478 
E: mark@jacksonenvironment.com.au 
W: www.jacksonenvironment.com.au  
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Attachments: 
1. Summary table of comments and responses 
2. Letter from Sustainability Workshop regarding water issues 
3. Letter from Northstar Air Quality regarding air quality issues 
4. Letter from Seca Solutions regarding traffic issues 
5. Letter from Fishburn Watson O’Brien regarding proposed conditions of consent 
6. Updated Waste Management Plan 


